
Maple Leaf Green World Inc. Announces Resignation of Directors  
 

    
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                   February 8, 2021  

 
CALGARY, ALBERTA – Maple Leaf Green World Inc. (“Maple Leaf” or the “Company”) 
(NEO: MGW, OTCQX: MGWFF), announces the resignation of Mr. Joe Wong and Daniel 
Larkin as members of the Board of Directors. Maple Leaf wishes to thank Mr. Wong and 

Mr. Larkin for their past services, commitment and dedication to the company and wish 
them well in all of their future endeavours.  
 
For further information regarding the Company, please visit www.mlgreenworld.com.    

 
About Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 
 
Maple Leaf is a public Canadian company that focuses on the hemp industry in North 

America. The Company currently operates a hemp project in California. With over ten 
years of extensive greenhouse management experience, the Company applies its eco-
agriculture knowledge and cultivation technology to produce contaminant-free organic 
hemp products. Maple Leaf’s long-term objective is to produce hemp oil and to export its 

products to approved countries. The Company’s common shares are listed for trading on 
the Aequitas NEO Exchange Inc. under the symbol “MGW” and on the OTCQX market 
under the symbol “MGWFF”. 
 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Maple Leaf Green World Inc.  

Raymond Lai, Chairman, President & CEO 
+1(403) 452-4552 
rlai@mlgreenworld.com  
www.mlgreenworld.com  

 
William Bewcyk,  
Vice-Président Business Développent 
wbewcyk@mlgreenworld.com  

+1(403) 616-4877 


